Practice letterhead
Address
Tel
Fax

[DATE]
Private and Confidential 
[Title, Forename & Surname]
[Patient address]
[County]
[Postcode]

Dear [Title & Surname]

A change to your prescription for ……………. [insert product(s) to be stopped], your bath and/or shower gel. These products will no longer be prescribed for you.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Basildon and Brentwood and Thurrock Clinical Commissioning Group has been working with local hospital dermatologists (skin doctors) to review the prescribing of emollients (moisturisers), bath additives and shower gels.

Shower gels and bath additives are no longer considered by dermatologists to be essential, as the amount of moisturiser deposited on the skin from the bath / shower products is lower compared to directly applying moisturising creams or ointments. Bath / shower products also coat the bath and make it greasy and slippery. As an alternative, 1 to 2 tablespoons of any ointment (except the product WSP:LP 50:50) can be dissolved in some hot water and added to the bath water as a bath additive. You can use your moisturiser as a skin cleanser or soap substitute. 

We hope that you will understand why we have made this change to your prescription. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak to your community or practice pharmacist, nurse or GP.


Yours sincerely,



[GP practice signature]

